Appendix C(i) - representation 1

Naomi Stacey

From:

Town Clerk <townclerk@salcombetowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent:

19 March 2019 12:19

To:

Naomi Stacey

Cc:

RE: Variation to premises licence - The Boathouse, Salcombe

Dear All,

Subject:

Following full council last week please find the response from the Minutes below:

Objection as this was a tasting bar not a pub. There was nowhere else along Island Street that had outdoor seating onto the road and this could spill onto the street and was situated in an area that echoed. Also there were steps to traverse down holding drinks in glasses. The staff would not be able to look down on this area to check and control and disturbance. This matter needed to be monitored as it was noted that this usage was already occurring last year.

Kindest.

Gilly

Naomi Stacey

From:

Town Clerk <townclerk@salcombetowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent:

28 March 2019 12:24

To: Cc: Naomi Stacey

Cllr S. Wright; Tara OKeefe;

Subject:

RE: Variation to premises licence - The Boathouse, Salcombe

Dear Naomi,

Thank you for allowing Town Council to further consider this matter and respond.

Their objection still stands as it was felt that the further conditions did not satisfy the concerns. It was noted that a TENs licence was used last year during Crab Fest, to accommodate this kind of usage, but that was whole purpose of such a limited time licence as this community event would have brought a lot of noise near this area. However the majority of time it was a quiet area and if this licence was permitted it would cause disruption to the residential area on the other side of the road. Also from this location noise funnelled so it would not just be Island Street affected but higher up town.

Please could these comments be given serious consideration and taken into account by the licensing committee.

Kindest.

Gilly